
From:   David Kerwin   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   September 24, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 1406-EX-ST-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In addition to previous responses, the ERP for each frequency requested is not 400 Watts, it is &lt;50
Watts

Thank you,
David


